PUBLIC NOTICE
FALLS COUNTY
BUDGET HEARING

“This budget will raise more revenue from property
taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of
$540,747.00 which is an 5.58% increase from last
year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised

from new property added to the tax roll this year is
$208,128.00.”

In compliance with Local Government Code 11 1.007,
Falls County will conduct a Public Hearing on the
Proposed Budget of Falls County for the fiscal year
October 1, 2023-September 30, 2024. The Public Hearing
will be held on Monday, September 11, 2023 at 9:00 a.m.
in the County Courtroom, of the Falls County Courthouse,
125 Bridge St., Room 201, Marlin, TX.

All interested persons are welcome to attend. A copy of
the proposed budget is on file and available for inspection

in the Falls County Clerk’s Office, Marlin, TX.




